
VIA ELECTRONIC FILING 

May 30, 2023  

Amanda Maxwell, Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA  98503 

RE: NW Natural’s 2023 Washington Pipeline Replacement Plan 
Related to Docket UG-120715 

Northwest Natural Gas Company hereby submits its 2023 Washington Pipeline Replacement 
Plan.  This filing is pursuant to the Commission’s Policy Statement on the Accelerated 
Replacement of Pipeline Facilities with Elevated Risk, issued December 31, 2012, in docket 
UG-120715. 

Please direct any questions regarding this report to me and to eFiling as follows: 

eFiling 
NW Natural 
Rates & Regulatory Affairs 
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, Oregon 97204 
Telephone: (503) 610-7330 
Fax: (503) 220-2579 
E-mail:  eFiling@nwnatural.com

Respectfully submitted, 

/s/ Rebecca Trujillo 

Rebecca Trujillo 
Regulatory Consultant 
NW Natural  
250 SW Taylor Street 
Portland, OR 97204 
Tel: 503-610-7326 
Email: rebecca.trujillo@nwnatural.com 
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